
 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
TO: Mayor McNeill, Lansing City Council 

FROM: Tim Vandall, City Administrator  

DATE: August 10, 2023 

SUBJECT: Update-Countywide Transportation Study 

 
Jeff McKerrow, PE, PTOE, from Kimley-Horn will be present to update the City Council 
on the final product of the countywide transportation study.  An Executive Summary of 
the report is included in the agenda materials.  The full report can be found on the 
project website at https://priorities4progress.com/final-report/. 
 
Mr. McKerrow will outline next steps to help Lansing and Leavenworth County put the 
plan into practice. 

 

                            AGENDA ITEM # 
 
 

 
Policy Consideration:  N/A 
 
Financial Consideration:  Cities throughout the County contributed to the study based 
on population.  Lansing’s contribution to the project totaled $30,000 dollars. 
 
Action:    Acceptance of the Countywide Transportation Study. 

https://priorities4progress.com/final-report/

